
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       5th June 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Footwear 

 
Whilst we are aware that summer is here and 

the children like to wear jelly shoes – they 

are not practical and tend to be slippy 

underfoot. Can we please ask if you would 

send children to school in sensible footwear. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Richie the Ranger 

 
Reception are looking forward to going on 

their ‘Minibeast’ hunt with Richie the Ranger 

on Monday 8th June in the school grounds. 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 

towards the cost of the Ranger. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

              
 

Upcoming Events 

 

 
Mon  8th June       Reception ‘Minibeast Hunt’ 

                              

 

Wed 10th June     Y2 trip to Vagabonds Tennis 

                            Club. 

 

                            Y1 own sporty clothes for 

                            tennis session. 

 

Wed 10th June     New Reception Parent 

                            Meeting 6pm Infant Hall 

 

Thu  11th June      New Reception visits 

 

Mon 15th June      Y1 Phonics screening 

 

Mon 15th June      SEN Support Group 

                            Community Room 9-12 

                            (next to office) 

 

Tue 16th June      New nursery Parent Meeting 

                            4pm Infant Hall 

 

Wed 17th June    Nursery closed for new 

                           intake visits 

 

Nursery 

 
As we begin our topic all about ‘Pirates’ we 

have been thinking about the ‘sea’ and would 

love to receive any unwanted childrens’ 

sunglasses, sunhats, beach towels and 

armbands. Thank you. 

 

                 

School Photographs 

 
Last day to send in your school photograph 

order will be Wednesday 10th June. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday            Football                   Yinka 

                       Dance (Lunchtime)    Miss Kervin 

                       Art Club                    Mrs White 

                        School of Rock         Mrs Mullock 

                        

                       Reception – Richie the Ranger 

                       Minibeast hunt 

                        

 

Tuesday           Swimming Lessons Y2 

 

                        Glee Club 3-4pm 

 

                        Staff Meeting 

 

                        

Wednesday      New Reception Parent Meeting 

                        Infant Hall 6pm 

 

                        Y2 trip to Vagabonds Tennis Club 

 

                        Y1 Tennis Sessions (in school) 

           

                        Martial Arts 3-4pm 

    

                        

Thursday          New Reception visits 

        

 

Friday              Biscuit Day – 1K to bring biscuits 

 

 

 

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

                         

           

 

                     

           

   

ATTENDANCE        

 

 

      18th May   –  22nd May 

 

        RD      97.12%          

        RM         92.59% 

        1K          93.27% 

        1W         97.12% 

        2H          96.30% 

        2E          98.15% 

        AM         87.00% 

        PM          84.78% 

 

Good news! 4 classes in green 

this week!         

Well done 2E 2H,1W and RD! 

 

 

Our whole school attendance for 

the week ending 22nd  May is: 

 

             95.75% 
 

Underwear 

 
Could you please kindly wash and return 

any school underwear that your child 

may have borrowed. Thank you. 

 

The Northern Boat Show 

 
The Northern Boat Show is on this 

weekend at the International Mersey 

River Festival. If you happen to go along 

then please take photographs so we can 

share them with the children. 


